
HB 400 -- FIREARMS

SPONSOR: McDaniel

This bill exempts those with concealed carry permits, but not
extended or lifetime concealed carry permits, from the need for
federal firearm background checks when purchasing firearms from a
federal firearms dealer as allowed under federal gun laws.

This bill is similar to HB 2182 (2016).


